
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

September 10, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE:  
 

RECOGNITION, PLAQUE AND GIFT BASKET TO DUNDEE 

ELEMENTARY ACADEMY 

SUBJECT:  

 

Town Commission will present a recognition award to Dundee Elementary 

Academy for being an “A” school. Accepting the award and a gift basket 

for her staff is the Principal at Dundee Elementary Academy, Dr. Lana 

Tatom Headley. 

STAFF ANALYSIS:  

 

Dundee Elementary Academy, home of the owl, prides itself on 

preparing students to excel in a global society. Founded in 1976, the 

school is now a magnet school for grades PreK-5. DEA's history includes 

many families who have had multiple generations attend the school - and 

each is a shining example of the school's impact and heritage. Through its 

history, DEA has strived to create and nurture a culture of excellence and 

high expectations. 

In the 23-24 school year, DEA earned a school grade of an “A,” which is 

an improvement from last year’s school grade of a “B,” which was an 

improvement from the 21-22 school grade of a “C.” Town staff 

recognizes the dedication, creativity, and hard work that it takes to 

accomplish this type of growth and improvement and congratulates 

Principal Headley for her leadership.  

FISCAL IMPACT:  No Fiscal Impact 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  None 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 

 

None 

 


